
Seeking students with blindness or visual impairment interested in learning entrepreneurship skills! NMSBVI 
Pre-ETS, in collaboration with NM Commission for the Blind, will host a Project ECHO program (please see ad-
ditional flyer on next pages). This program provides students the opportunity to move from an idea to business 
plan to a project pitch. Along the way, students will learn valuable business skills that could enable them to take 
their project to implementation as a career. Additionally, students will build self-determination, self-advocacy, 
leadership, and communication skills. The Entrepreneurship Club is a great way to develop skills for employment 
and adult life! Joining this program requires a time commitment of 1-2 hours every Wednesday after school from 
October 27, 2021 - April 30, 2022 (all club meetings will take place on ZOOM.) Registration for participating in 
this year’s Entrepreneurship Club is required by October 22, 2021. To register, please visit this web-link...

If you have questions prior to or during registration, please contact
Holly Bird at hollybird@nmsbvi.k12.nm.us • 575-439-4470; 
or Kim Tryon at ktryon@nmsbvi.k12.nm.us • 575-437-3505 ext. 4548.
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